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Dean Smith.

S.Hayes ,C.Lewis, and W.Ray, R.Zehnder

Information literacy project, Library Budget, Dean Smith's report

Chris Michaelides reported on the assessment results of the information literacy project. Ms. M i
Williams met once with each student and assisted them in finding articles. The students felt that meeting
with Ms. Williams more than once would have been very beneficial. Overall, the students gave positive
feedback. Dr. Michaelides also announced that the spring Faculty Learning Community was considering
information literacy for its main topic. Interested ULC members are welcome to apply.

.'.I'hé library budget for this year remains the same as last year. LOUIS was maintained last year with $500,000 from the
state and will receive the same funding this year. ULM membership fee for LOUIS for this year is $120,753. Next year’s
worst case scenario for membership will be $158,443. The Oxford Dictionary was reinstated this year.

One of the current librarians received promotion to Associate Professor and another was tenured. The library will be open

extended hours. Friday hours have been extended to 4:30p with Saturday hours 10:00a to 4:00p. The library will cpen
on Sunday at 12:00p.

The remaining two meetings for this semester will be October 11 and November 8 at 1:15p.




